                                   December golf committee meeting

The meeting was called to order by Bill Bell.
Members in attendance: Joe Strange. Tina Winkler, Gary Seith, Joe Mills, Don Humphrey, Katho Crowley, and Bill Bell.
The minutes from November were read and approved. the treasurers report approved.
A discussion about placing a sign at the first tee notifying golf cart drivers weather to drive in rough or no carts for the day.  A motion to place signs was made and seconded.  Don Humphrey will acquire and place signs.
Gary Seith asked if we could get handicap flags for carts on rainy days.  Don Humphrey recommended we not do it , the committee agreed.
Joe Strange reported the bench for the practice green will cost $700. The bench will be used for plaques for deceased CA members.  The committee will sell the plaques to recover the cost of the bench.
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.

this was Bill Bell's last meeting as Chairman, he will be replaced  by Joe Strange.

Respectively submitted,

Bill Bell


